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By Email:   

 
 

Wednesday, 12 February 2014 
 
Dear   
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 request – Hong Kong law applicant statistics.  
 
In response to your request for information dated 21 January 2014, made under 
section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“the Act”), I am writing to 
confirm that the information you require does not exist.  
 
You asked the following: 

 
“I am making a request for information regarding the LLB law course 
(M100) for the 2012/2013 cycle. 
 
1)How many Hong Kong applicants (Paying both international and UK fee) applied 
for the course through UCAS before 30 June? 
 
None.  
 
2) How many offers are given to 1)? 
 
N/A  
 
3) How many of them are applied by HKDSE for both 1) and 2)? 
 
N/A  
 
4) How many of the offer holders finally enrolled in the course? 
 
N/A  
 
5) What is the percentage of Hong Kong students(Paying international fee) compare to 
the whole international students group enrolled in the course? 
 
None.  

 
This completes your request for information.  

 



  

If you feel your request has not been properly handled or you are otherwise 
dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, you have the right to complain.  
Details of how to make a complaint can be found in our FoI Policy, a copy of which 
is available on our web site at: 
http://www.kcl.ac.uk/college/policyzone/index.php?id=209.  
 
Further information is also available from the Information Commissioner at:  
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 01625 545 700 
www.ico.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Sarah Crampton  
Legal Compliance Officer 
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